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This bill has unintended negative consequences for recreational fly fishers, fly fishing 

businesses, river guides, and tourism businesses that serve anglers all across 

Oregon. The bill is poorly written and would have serious economic impact on small 

business in our state, driving that business to surrounding states that take a more 

conservative approach to this issue.  

 

Most materials used by fly tiers are byproducts of the food industry or population 

controls and as such should not be included in this bill. Banning the sale of these 

products in Oregon does nothing to provide the intended protections for fur bearing 

animals.  


